
 

Friday 23rd July 2021 

Summer Term 2021: Newsletter 7 

We wish all of our families a happy, relaxing and fun-filled summer break and we look forward to        

welcoming our children back on Thursday 2nd September! Over the last few weeks, our children have 

enjoyed spending time with their new teachers in their new classrooms, and lots of curriculum planning 

has already been arranged so we can really hit the ground running with our exciting learning in the new 

term! 

Whilst most of our children will be looking forward to the summer with their families, we ask everyone 

to be vigilant for those children who may not be so fortunate this summer. If you have a concern that a 

child might be at risk of harm or abuse, then please call the Multi Agency Referral Unit on 0300 1231 

116 or the local police on 101. You can also call the NSPCC on 0808 800 5000. If you have concerns for a 

child’s immediate safety and wellbeing, call the police on 999. Remember safeguarding is everyone’s 

responsibility. If you see something, say something. 

Our pre-Covid uniform standards will be back in September. 

Full uniform information, including supplier information can 

be found on our website. The main difference to note is that 

children will be expected to wear black school shoes every 

day, (not trainers), and children will be changing for PE, 

therefore, full PE kits need to be kept in school.  

https://mount-charles.eschools.co.uk/web/school_uniform/567007


 

 

 

Since receiving our September 2021 intake list in April, our team have been 

working to ensure a smooth transition for our new children. Miss Hildyard 

has spent time with the children in their nursery and pre-school settings and 

has virtually ‘met’ our new parents via one to one Teams sessions. These  

visits and Teams meetings have been hugely beneficial for getting to know 

the children individually and for gathering information important for their 

journey into primary education. As the pandemic restrictions have eased, we 

have been thrilled to invite our new children to our 

Teddy Bears’ Picnic this week.  The children had 

lots of fun and got to spend some time with their 

new teachers and classroom assistants on the 

school field. We are delighted to be welcoming 

them all to the Mount Charles family! 

Year 6 have had an amazing last week, filled with         

swimming, celebrations, fun and a Mexican festival. They have made fantastic 

progress during their intensive week of swimming lessons. In their final few 

days, they have created videos about their time at Mount Charles and enjoyed 

sharing memories of their time here. A fun-filled Mexican festival was held on 

the field with music, limbo, face painting and Mexican inspired food. The       

children thoroughly enjoyed drawing their topic learning to a close in their   

Mayan celebration masks! Our ARB have said farewell to their two Year 6     

pupils with an Enchanted Woodland party. The children have dressed up, made 

nature crowns, played games and, of course, made and ate delicious               

celebration cakes!  

We are incredibly proud of our Year 6 children and their attitude to learning 

throughout this year. They have challenged themselves in all areas and         

continue to astonish us with their determination to succeed! Their new schools 

are very lucky to have them and we look forward to hearing of their successes 

over the years to come. 



 
 

The children have had a lovely last few weeks to celebrate the 

summer term  coming to an end.  The weather as been perfect 

for the children to enjoy their sports days and UEFA Euro 2020  

football 5 a side. Additionally,  children in EYFS enjoyed a special 

beach day and year 4 have been busy creating special pieces of 

art work; perfecting their watercolour skills.  



 

 

November 

10th & 11th School Photos 

W/C 15th— 5AK Swimming week 

W/C 22nd—5JT Swimming week 

W/C  27th—4SG Swimming week 

 

December 

W/C 6th—4FH Swimming week 

17th—Last day of term 1.30pm finish 

 

 

September 

2nd Return to school. 

21st Year 4 trip to Plymouth Aquarium 

24th Year 1 hearing screening 

 

October 

5th Flu Immunisations 

W/c 11—Year 6 Swimming Week 

18th—22nd  INSET WEEK, School closed 

25th—29th  October half term break 

 
 

Summer Holidays Online Safety 

 

During the break, children may be spending time online.  For online 

safety tips please click this link for our online safety page.  

Also, don’t forget to use the free National Online Safety app.       

Free guides for parents are created each week and the app has    

information to help you to protect your child whilst they are online.  

Remember, the best parental controls are being present in          

the room yourself and using any internet-connected                     

devices alongside your child 

https://www.mount-charlessch.org/web/online_safety/285351


 


